
 
 
 
 

SECTION 75 ROADS ACT 1993 
S.I. No. 119/1994 ROADS REGULATIONS 1994 

 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ROADS 

NOTICE OF INTENTION 
 
 

 
Carlow County Council wishes to give notice of its intention to close the roads listed hereunder to 
facilitate the Carlow Car Club hosting the Carlow Hill Climb Event on Sunday, 22nd September 2024 
from 08:00hrs to 18:30hrs. 
 
Roads to be Closed: 
 

• L-3042-0 between Killeeshal and Raheendoran 

• L-3043-0 between Raheendoran and Ballinabrannagh 

• L-7133-0 between Raheendoran and Ballinabrannagh 

• L-7134-0 between Raheendoran and Clogrennane 

• L-7130-0 between Clogrennane and Whelan’s Crossroads 
 
 
Diversions and Alternative Routes will be signposted.  A map of the above routes is available 
to view on our website at www.carlow.ie under Statutory Notices. 
 
Submissions regarding  this temporary road closure may be made in writing and/or via e-mail to the 
Senior Engineer, Transportation Department, Carlow County Council, Athy Road, Carlow 
(seniorengineer@carlowcoco.ie) to be received no later than 17:00 hrs on Friday, 16th August 
2024  
 
 
 
Orla Barrett, 
Acting Director of Services.                          

http://www.carlow.ie/
mailto:seniorengineer@carlowcoco.ie


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Carlow Hillclimb 2024 

  Road Closed Area Marked in Dark Red  

  Road Closed From 8am to 6pm  
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